Tamara Collins

From: registrar
Sent: Thursday, February 7, 2019 2:09 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 7:55 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Peter Lewis-Watts

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Hello: | would certainly like to have seen some concrete grounds for this increase, other than the fact that you (OEB)
have approved some sort of rate increase schedule/formula. If this increase is purely for profit, | oppose it completely. If
it is for upgrades and maintenance of the distribution system, then | have no objections. Thank you.

-- Attachment --





